
 

 

 

 

BROADWAY WATER REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Two Week Look Ahead: March 24th – April 8th  

 

General Project Information: 

• Project work hours:  7:00am – 4:00pm for day work (except as noted) 

9:00pm – 5:00am for night work (if needed) 

 

Projected Construction Activities: 

 

Week of 
March 24th  

• The Contractor will begin replacing water services on 
Broadway and Rose Street. 

• The Contractor will begin replacing water services on Loring 
Avenue 

Week of 
April 4th 

• The Contractor will continue pipe installing water main on 
Broadway, Rose Street, and Charles Street  

• The Contractor will reconnect new Broadway water main to 
Canal Street, Rose Street, and Charles Street. 

 
Issue Date: March 24, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Project webpage on the Engineering Department Website: 

http://www.salem.com/Pages/SalemMA_Engineer/index 

http://www.salem.com/Pages/SalemMA_Engineer/index

